City Attorney's Communication #2018-1060
September 20, 2022

TO: Phil Hyer, Utilities Treatment Plants Superintendent
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Ordinance — Five Year Agreement with P.C. Controls, Inc.

As requested in your memorandum dated July 27, 2022, Utilities Treatment Plant Memorandum
No. 22-28, attached please find the following captioned ordinance:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING
AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO
EXECUTE A SERVICE CONTRACT BETWEEN THE CITY
OF POMPANO BEACH AND P.C. CONTROLS, INC. TO
PROVIDE REPAIRS AND CALIBRATION SERVICES OF
FLOW METERS AND RELATED DEVICES; PROVIDING
FOR SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.

MARK E. BEBMAD/ \
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